LEONARDTOWN WILDCATS REFUND POLICY
If you are requesting a refund prior to practice officially beginning, you will receive your full refund once you return all Leonardtown Wildcats equipment.
· If you are requesting a refund after practice has officially begun but prior to the first scheduled SMYAC game, the maximum refund you may receive is half of your registration only if it is paid in full for the child dis-enrolling once you return all Leonardtown Wildcats equipment. If your registration is not paid in full, the Leonardtown Wildcats will determine how much money will be returned to you for the dis-enrolling child.
· If you are requesting a refund after the first SMYAC game, you will not receive any money.

To request a refund submit an email to leonardtownwildcats@gmail.com and state your name, child’s name you are dis-enrolling, and the reason you are dis-enrolling your child. Please provide as much detail as possible when providing the reason for dis-enrollment. Members of the board will review your email and notify you of your refund and schedule a date to turn in equipment.

JOHN FORT	
President
Leonardtown Wildcats
